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SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON LANGUAGE AND MATHEMATICS

The Miriam College through its Language Learning Center will hold the
Seminar-Workshop on Language and Mathematics on May 8-9, 2012 at the Miriam
College, Quezon City.

The Seminar-Workshop aims to provide both the Mathematics and Language
teachers an opportunity to articulate their concerns on how to facilitate the
understanding of the unique language of Mathematics in order to address the
challenges that both the Mathematics and Language teachers experience in helping
the learners appreciate Mathematics both as a content and skills subject.

The teachers, administrators, trainers, graduate students, authors, and
scholars from all over the country are invited to attend this activity.

Each participant will be charged any of the following registration fees to cover
expenses for meals (a.m. and p.m. snacks and lunch), handouts and certificate:

Registrant Fee
Early Registrant PhP2,500.00

On-site Registrant PhP3,000.00

For more information, interested participants may contact any of the following:

Dr. Elinette E.L. Suarez

Head, Language Learning Center

Miriam College

Katipunan Road, Loyola Heights, Quezon City

Telephone No.: (02) 580-5400 extensions 1190/1191

E-mail Addresses: llcg@mec.ed,.ph
esuarezi@mec.edu.ph
elinethsuarez@vyahoo.com

or
Ms. Che Quinto
E-mail Address: mquinto@mec.edu.ph
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